
G R E E N E    L I G H T  

November/December 2014  

  

January 2015 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

 

January 7 

Lunch Meeting 

 

January 21, 

Dinner Meeting  

 

January 24 

Brown Backers Fish Fry 
 

 

 

Wednesday December 3rd was The Greenebucs 
Make Christmas Magic Auction that was held at 
the Beavercreek Golf Course.  

There were many silent and live auction items to 
bid on. There were many raffles that included the 
P.   Buckley Moss framed print called ñCity      
Blossomsò.  The signed and numbered print was 
donated by the P. Buckley Moss Society and was 
valued at $1125.00.  The frame was donated by 
Canada Goose     Gallery in Waynesville, Ohio. 

The Heads or Tails 
Game was won by 
Faith, Hope and Love! 
The prize was a gift  
basket from The 
Greene valued at 
$500.00. The Booze 
Basket was won by       
Jolene Towers. 

A vet tryke was given 
away as well as a 
childôs tryke. Sammy 
was so excited to       
receive her tryke and 

she loved seeing Santa Clause who made a 
quick trip to the auction from the North Pole!  
Sammyôs brother gave a speech thanking        
everyone for helping his sister to be able to ride a 

bike their family!  

Greenebucs members Bob & Barb Lyle 
were essential in Greenebucs being 
awarded a $15,000 grant from Quatman 
Trust to purchase 10 childrenôs Amtrykes 
and 3 veteran bikes. Eve Walker            
presented the check to Greenebucs during 
the auction.  



WHATS COOKING WITH  

 

¶ Speakers are needed for meetings! Ideas are welcome!  

¶ Fish Fry for the Browns Backers on January 24  

¶ Visibility at the Mall at Fairfield Commons on February 21, 2015  

 

 

   

                                                                             

 

Damyah Malcolm received her tryke 12/03/2014. She is 
from United Rehabilitation Services and is a friend of 
Greenebucs Friends Member, Catherine Gohrband!  

Greenebucs Elf, Bruce Peet building the tryke for 
Emmalee Weaver who is pictured here with her 
grandparents. The tryke was delivered in time for 

Christmas!  



A pre-holiday gift was given to Taylor a seven year 

old girl with several physical limitations. 

Greenebucs, the Bellefontaine Kiwanis Club and its  

Aktion Club (comprised of individuals with disabili-

ties) teamed up to present the bike before the 

Christmas holidays. This special Kiwanis meeting 

was held at the Logan County Board of Develop-

mental Disabilities.  Attending was the incoming   

Kiwanis District  Governor  Amy Zimmerman and 

Greenebucs members Sandy Zimmerman, Joyce 

Peet OT, and Devlynn Tanner, current Greenebucs 

president. 

 As a twin, whose brother has no limitations, Taylor tries her best to deal 

with her disabilities. Because of limited lower body mobility causing her to 

use a wheelchair    Taylorôs therapist thought that the AMTRYKE would be 

beneficial in developing her strength. Proving that to be true Taylor          

immediately rode her new bike with much gusto. Now she and her twin will 

be able to ride together-perhaps benefit derived from this AMTRYKE.   

The money for the bike was raised by Kiwanis members. Brad Kunze and 

Amy coordinated the purchase, building, and delivery of the bike. Taylor 

was recommended for the AMTRKE by her Physical Therapist-Renee 

Casadty herself a recipient of an  AMBUC scholarship. 


